
  

   
 

 
 

 
 
 

City of Scottsdale 
Human Relations Commission 

Regular Meeting  
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION  
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Human Relations Commission scheduled to be 
held on Monday, February 12, 2024, at 5 p.m., at the Community Design Studio, 7506 E. Indian 
School Rd, Scottsdale, Arizona has been cancelled. 


